Collective Action and Data Sharing Agreements

Avon LMC and the One Care Digital Team and DPO have met to review our approach to Data Sharing Agreements (DSA) in the context of Collective Action.
At the September LMC meeting on Collective Action, it was highlighted that most of our current DSAs benefit practices and their patients, and we would not wish to withdraw from these DSAs.
However, during Collective Action, we want to ensure that data extracted is for the benefit of practices and/or direct patient care and any new requests for data are considered under the terms of Collective Action.
 Moving forward:
· New requests for data and/or analytics will be reviewed by One Care and the LMC to ensure that only those beneficial to practices and/or direct patient care are progressed.
· There will be a withdrawal of permission for data sharing agreements to other parties that exclusively use EMIS data for secondary use purposes until further notice 
Over the next 12 months, there is an aim to streamline the development and processing of DSAs to make the process as efficient as possible for all parties.
